FWD: RE: No Tax Due Request [encrypt]

From: Deborah Bownds via State of Missouri Secure Mail
To: deb@realpmconsultants.com

Cc:

Sent:  6/23/2022 8:46:39 AM

o i
Attachments: %% | 0G CABIN LEGACY LLC.pdfT] 2643.pdf

From: DOR.TC Web Addresses Tax Clearance
Sent: Thu, 23 Jun 2022 13:34:12 +0000

To: Deb Bownds

Cc:

Subject: RE: No Tax Due Request [encrypt]

Thank you for contacting the Missouri Department of Revenue.

Attached is the response to your inquiry. This business is not registered to make retail sales. If you need to register to make retail sales, please complete
the attached 2643. If you do not make retail sales, you are not required to present a No Tax Due Certificate.

If you have any further questions you can respond to this e-mail or call the Missouri Department of Revenue at (573) 751-9268 during normal business
hours Monday - Friday 8 a.m. — 5 p.m.

Thank you,

Marcel

Missouri Department of Revenue

Associate Customer Service Representative
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CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:
This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential. privileged, and prohibited from disclosure and unauthorized use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended
recipient of this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for the purpose stated herein. If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any

viewing, use, dissemination, or copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please return it to the sender and delete
all copies from your system.

From: Deb Bownds <deb@realpmconsultants.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 10:00 AM

To: DOR.TC Web Addresses Tax Clearance <TaxClearance@dor.mo.gov>
Subject: No Tax Due Request

| went on line to obtain a certificate of No Tax Due and received this message.

This business is registered to make retail sales in Missouri but does not have a Retail Sales Tax License for a business location in the political
subdivision for which a Certificate of No Tax Due is being requested. This business must contact the Department to obtain a Certificate of No Tax Due.
For assistance, the business can contact the Taxation Division at 573-751-5860.



